MBALTIMORE

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION
MEMORANDUM

i L Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

(e}
FROM: M. J. Brodie, PresiW
DATE: December 21, 2009

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 09-0427
Planned Unit Development — Designation — Wylie Funeral Home

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on City
Council Bill No. 09-0427 an ordinance for the purpose of approving the application of Wylie
Funeral Homes, to have the Property designated a Residential Planned Unit Development; and
approving the Development Plan submitted by the applicant. The BDC has reviewed the
proposed bill and has no objection to the proposed ordinance.
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